
June 2022

Live Oak County 4-H 

What's New?

 Hello Summer!! 

We have a few things we need to discuss as the
summer begins! 

Up first, Leadership Lab is open on 4-H Online!
The registration will close June 7th. The camp
will be located at La Feria at Cone Oasis Baptist
Campgrounds. 

2nd election convention is open if you plan on
running for District Office you will need to
complete the office candidacy application at 4-
H Election Convention on the District 12 4-H
Youth website. 

We also have decided County Camp will be
July 6th and 7th at the Brush Country Church! 
 

Fashion Sensation and 4-H Round-Up

Congrats to the kids that participated in Fashion Sensation and 4-H Roundup! 

Our senior Livestock Judging Team is headed to State! Congrats! 

From every contest, we had top winners, high point individuals and top 10 teams!
Congrats to everyone and their hard work!! 

They will be at College Station June 6th-9th for competition! Wish them good luck!  

Coming up!



Future Dates
6/1 County Council

Meeting @ 10 AM



6/6-6/9 4-H Round-
Up



6/7 Leadership Lab
Registration Closes



6/7 Election
Convention

Registration Closes



6/13 Record Books
Due to the office



6/14-6/16 Leadership

Lab 



6/17 Election
Convention 



6/20 Cattlemen's

Round-up



6/23 Steer Validation



6/29-6/30
Decoupage
Workshop
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Coming Up!

4-H Meetings

- There are no meetings for June! Have a happy Summer
Vacation!

Updates

Cattlemen's Round-Up has been scheduled for June 20th. Please mark
your calendars! We will need help as far as baked goods and people
to walk them through the sale! 

Live Oak Fair checks are available at the office!! Per the new LOC Fair
rule, you need to pick up your check by July 31st! Please have your
W9 filled out and your thank you notes!

There is a Decoupage workshop June 29th or 30th! It is welcome for
all 4-H members and adults!
https://agrilife.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5dlG2wx6blAlOYu 
is the registration link! 

Don't forget, Record Books are DUE June 13th by 5 PM! 

Parent FYI's

We still have pecans for sale if you are interested in buying any

Be on the lookout for animal validation information! 


